
CCHCA Country Club Hills Civic Association 

April 21, 2016 CCHCA BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Annual Meeting at Blenheim 

Quorum of residents were present for the meeting.  Approved last years Annual Meeting Notes. 

Guest speaker Brooke Hardin, Director of Community Development and Planning, City of 

Fairfax.  Brooke gave a presentation on current and future development projects going on in 

Fairfax City.  The City has several areas that are being redeveloped at the current time.  

Report of the Treasurer – current balance in the account $10,215.00. 

Report of the President:  

1) We will be getting two new benches for the Commons area soon.  The City is getting 

them ready to install. 

2) The Audubon Project at the Commons was successful. 

New Events:  Sunday Strolls start Sunday May 8
th

 from 5 -7 pm.  Heather Gray will lead Yoga at 

4:30pm at the commons.  Starts May 8
th

 through the end of June.   

Ice Cream Social – June 23rd 

Standing Committees: 

Welcoming and Neighbor to Neighbor – David.  Jay Weitzel is joining the welcome committee. 

Signs- Ariel 

Advertising – Hildie 

Recycling – Katie 

Open Committee Positions: Community Appearance and Historian. 

Elected New Officers: 

President: Judy Fraser 

Treasurer: Donna Sabo 

Secretary: Sue Mochinski 

VP Civic Affairs: Mark Ramsey 

VP Membership: Stephanie Justen 



VP Publications: Heather Gray 

VP Community Safety: Matt Eddy 

VP Social Activities: Jason Gray 

VP Block Captains: Leslie Daniels 

VP Electronic Media: Ernie Klimonda 

 

 


